
 

8 Dec 2023 

DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY 

12 Dec-FGB meeting 

12 Dec-Wren Nativity 2.00 pm 

13 Dec-Wren Nativity 5.30 pm 

15 Dec-After School Clubs  

finish 

15 Dec—Panto!  

19 Dec—Return Xmas Hamper 

number sheets 

20 Dec—Xmas Hamper Draw 

20 Dec—Juniors Carol Singing 

5pm  

21 Dec—Christmas lunch and 

party 

10 Jan-Pupils return to school 

26 Jan—Film Night 

 

 

 

 

 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C of E Primary 

School 

 

Last week’s win-
ning House was 
ELM 

First the blade, then the ear, 

then the full grain. 

Collective Worship Theme this half term = Honesty & Trust 

This week’s       
winning House is 
ELM (a winning streak!) 

Attendance this week is, Wrens  88.9%, Robins 98%, 

Owls 91.1%  (Overall: 92.6% target is 96%) 

 

School News and Message from the Headteacher  
 

As we enter Advent, in school we’ve been thinking a lot about the 

meaning of Christmas. In Worship, we thought about St Nicholas and 

why he is such an important figure. The children also learnt about how 

St Nicholas’ Day is observed in some different places in Europe.  

 

The Wrens class welcomed some young visitors into the classroom on 

Tuesday for the final Stay and Play of the year.  It was wonderful to see 

our Reception children showing true confidence and kindness as they 

supported and encouraged our guests to join in and play.  

 

In January, we will be starting a new and exciting curriculum for the en-

tire school. The Learning Means the World curriculum is designed to 

introduce our young people to different places, cultures and customs 

and compare their local community with others around the world,  as 

well as building their skills in meaningful and engaging ways. We will be 

running an official launch session for parents in January, and the chil-

dren will prepare an exhibition of their learning after the first 6 week unit, 

‘Come Fly With Me.’ Watch this space for more news in the new year.  

 

 

Wren’s Nativity 

Everyone is invited to our Wren Class Nativity which is 

at Fadmoor Village Hall on, 12 Dec  at 2.00 pm and the 

13 Dec 5.30 pm.  We look forward to seeing you all—

no tickets required! 

 

 

Pantomime 

We are all going to the pantomime on Friday 15 December.  Please can  

pupils bring a healthy snack to eat at the pantomime.  Mrs Thackeray is 

kindly providing cookies for the interval. 

 

Mrs Elsey 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT WE ARE A NUT AWARE SCHOOL. WE 

KINDLY REQUEST NO NUTS OR NUT DERIVATIVES ARE BROUGHT 

INTO SCHOOL IN PACKED LUNCHES OR AS SNACKS. . 



Hamper squares.  All sheets need to be back in school by 
19th December for the Hamper draw to take place on the 
20th December. If you need anymore sheets please let  
Rachel Patterson or school know. 
 
 

All after school clubs finish on Friday 15 December. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Lunch and Party 
Thursday 21 December—we will be holding a ‘family din-
ing’ style meal for our Christmas Dinner this year—
children will be sitting in groups from all years of the 
school. We hope all pupils will join in and have Christmas 
lunch.  This is free for Wrens and FSM pupils and £2.65 
for Robins and Owls.  Everyone can come to school in 
party wear!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Staff Training/meetings 

Headteacher’s Safeguard-

ing  Meeting 

Learning Means the World 

Staff Training 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

11 December  is 

Week 2 of our 

menu.   

 

 

Carol Singing—KS2 children will lead the singing, but 
please join us with younger (or older!) ones as we 
move through the village. We will meet at school at 
5pm on Wednesday 20th December and sing at a 
few locations before returning to the green outside the 
pub for our final carol. Please bring the family and join 
in. Christmas hats, tinsel other festive wear are en-
couraged, but wrap up warm! 
 

 

 

Swimming—Swimming day will be moving to  

Thursdays after Christmas, and we will be using 

Pickering pool for our lessons. We will be taking all 

children from Year 2 through to Year 6 this half-term.  



 

Online Safety is a serious subject and as teachers, we are keen to help parents understand 

ways they can act to keep their children safe online. Each week, I will share a link to materials 

from the National Online Safety organisation. This week’s topic is a thought-provoking one, 

looking at sharing photos online. 






